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Write a poem that 
describes your 
friendship with your 
best friend. 

How many words 
can you make with 
the letters in 
"Snowflake"? You 
might be surprised!

If you had 24 cookies, 
how many different 
ways could you fairly 
share them? Illustrate 
your solutions. 

Tooth Fairy Day
Read The Tooth 
Fairy Wars by Kate 
Coombs or another 
fun story about this 
age old tradition. 

What was your 
favorite journal entry 
for the month of 
January? What was 
special about that 
day? 

    Groundhog Day
Did the groundhog 
see his shadow 
today? Explain to 
someone what a 
prediction is and if 
you believe this one. 

Read The Story of 
Diva and Flea by Mo 
Willems to start the 
month off with a 
focus on friendship. 

Take a trip to the 
library to pick out 
books to read this 
month.

Super Bowl Sunday
Create a poster to 
support the team 
you will be cheering 
for tonight. 

Read the comic 
section with 
someone today. 
How are comics and 
graphic novels alike? 
Different? 

7 is a prime number. 
Find out what 
makes it a prime 
number. Circle all 
the prime numbers 
on this calendar.

Book Swap! Swap a 
book with a friend. 
Be sure to share if 
you liked each 
other's pick.

Complete a puzzle 
by yourself or with a 
friend. What tips do 
you have for 
completing a puzzle? 

Umbrella Day
Look up other words 
for an umbrella. 
Choose your favorite 
and integrate it into 
your vocabulary.

Tonight is a full 
moon. Go outside 
for an observation. 
Write about what it 
might be like to live 
there. 

Read The Other 
Side by Jacqueline 
Woodson in honor 
of her birthday 
today. 

Learn at least 4 
different ways to say 
"I love you." Practice 
and be prepared to 
use them tomorrow. 

Valentine's Day
Create a special 
card for someone 
you love today. Tell 
them why they are 
so special to you. 

Find a place to read 
your favorite book 
for a minimum of 15 
minutes. 

Imagine you are in a 
warm place.  Where 
would you be? 
Write about your 
dream vacation in 
your journal.

It's Random Acts of 
Kindness day. What 
are some simple 
ways to show 
kindness to friends 
and family?

Unplug it! Spend at 
least 1 hour doing an 
activity that requires 
no electricity.

Spread peanut butter 
on a pine cone and 
sprinkle with bird 
seed. Hang in a tree 
and count how many 
birds stop by to eat!

President's Day
If you were president 
what rules would you 
make? How would 
your new rules 
change the world? 

How many signs of 
winter can you 
record in your 
journal on the way 
to school?

Have a pajama day! 
Spend the day in 
your jammies and do 
things around the 
house, like reading a 
good book!

Tell a Fairy Tale Day
Share your favorite 
fairy tale with 
someone. Be sure to 
tell them why it is 
your favorite..

Spend 27 minutes 
reading today, this 
could be a book, 
homework, reading 
a recipe, etc. 


